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Montreal, January 11 2019

RE: Request for access - Number of financial planners licensed in Quebec as of
September 4" 2018

Our file: GDC05-06-01-2778

This is further to the access request received on January 7" 2019 at the Corporate Secretariat
of the Autorité des marches financiers regarding the above-mentioned matter.

As requested and as published in the request of access GDCO05-06-01-2735 on September 13
2018, we confirm that the number of 4483 financial planners licensed in the province of
Quebec, as of September 4! 2018, is accurate

Regards,

Original signé

Me Benoit Longtin
Assistant Corporate Secretary
Autorité des marchés financiers




